
 

 

 
May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Spotlight 2025 2nd  and 3rd July 2025 between 6pm – 9:30pm  
 
Your child has expressed an interest at participating in Spotlight 2025; auditions are 
done and rehearsals have started and the shows will no doubt be a fabulous evening 
of entertainment. We do need students to commit to both evenings to be able to 
take part and we will need consent from a parent/carer. 
 
In terms of costumes some numbers we are going to be costuming, but there will be 
some numbers where we would like the students to have a go at gathering 
costumes. We do not wish anyone to go out and purchase any costumes for 
numbers but urge you to borrow and/or customise existing clothes. This will be 
greatly appreciated, as it will keep costs and therefore ticket prices down. The 
costume list will be sent out in a couple of weeks. 
 
For certain numbers all performers are required to wear their own black 
trousers/leggings, black socks and shoes together with a Spotlight t-shirt at a cost of 
£7.50, which will be a souvenir of the show and have all the names of the students 
taking part. The t-shirts are available in a variety of sizes. 
 
To consent for your child taking part in both shows (see dates and times above) and 
order a t-shirt please pay on ParentPay. You will need to complete the attached 
form to confirm medical details and order your t-shirt size. The deadline for 
ordering a t-shirt is Friday 23rd May 2025, failure to pay by this date will result in 
your child’s name not being on the back of the T-Shirt as we have to send a list to the 
printers shortly afterwards. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Susannah Miller         Louisa Collett             
 


